
April 11, 2020 Afternoon

There is 1 new confirmed positive case of COVID-19 in Calhoun County as of Saturday, 
April 11, 2020.

There are a total of 15 confirmed positive cases in Calhoun County, 7 of them are active and 8 have recovered.

Effective Thursday, April 9, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. all public beaches in Calhoun County, Texas and all 
piers owned by Calhoun County, Texas shall be closed to the public and shall remain closed through 
April 15, 2020, unless further extended by separate order.

King Fisher Park, Little Jetties in Port O’Connor, Texas, Boggy Bayou Nature Park and Olivia Hatteras 
Park shall be closed to the public beginning April 9, 2020 at 1:00 p.m and shall remain closed through 
April 15, 2020, unless further extended by separate order.

Please limit the number of people shopping at the grocery store to one person per family or 
household.  This will help eliminate unnecessary people being out in public and assist in slowing the
spread of COVID-19.

As a suggestion, please wear a face covering or mask while out in public to help protect yourself 
and others.

A reminder that Calhoun County is under curfew from 10 pm to 4 am until further notice.

People should only leave their house for essential activities, which include getting medical supplies, 
going to the doctor, going to work if you are considered an essential employee or getting groceries.  

Practice social distancing, at least 6 feet, whether you are on land or in a boat.

Minimize social gatherings and minimize in-person contact with people who are not in the same household. 

Practice good hygiene, environmental cleanliness and sanitation.

Limit outings – Stay Home – Stay Safe – Stay Healthy


